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Information Request DPU-2-1 
 

Refer to the Company’s response to information request DPU 1-6, Table 3, Column F. 
The “Illustrative RAAF ($/therm)” for both 2019 and 2020 are calculated by summing 
the 2019 Actual RAAF amounts with the “Incremental AMP Costs Recovered through 
RAAF ($)” calculated in Table 2, Column P. Please recalculate the “Illustrative RAAF” 
for both 2019 and 2020, such that it represents the applicable RAAF amounts in the 
scenario where all R-2 and R-4 customers received default service (i.e., the 2019 and 
2020 actual RAAF amounts adjusted to remove the data presented in Table 2, column 
L).  

 
Response 

 
Please refer to Attachment DPU-2-1 for the requested information.   

 
 

 
 


